
ATTENTION  
 
 
Item number 578, filed on January 9, 2009, contains a letter stating a 
public version of AmerenUE’s Post-Hearing Brief that inadvertently 
contained two highly confidential numbers was filed here with the highly 
confidential version. 
 
That item has been removed.  See item # 578 for the public version. 
 
 


